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**Media Advisory for Wednesday, June 23, 2021 at 7 p.m.**

Representative Bush Delivers Funding from the State to the
City of Opa-Locka, for New City of Opa-Locka Police Station
and City of Opa-Locka Park Revitalization Project

Miami, Fla. — On Wednesday, June 23rd at 7:00PM, during the City of Opa-Locka Bi-
Weekly Commission Meeting. Representative James Bush 111 (D- Opa-Locka) will
present two ceremonial checks to the Mayor, Commissioners, and Parks and Rec. Director
of the City of Opa-Locka.

“It is a privilege and honor now that the 2021 Legislative and Special Sessions are over and
the Governor has officially signed the budget. I'm happy to report that two of my bills were
included in the budget and will bring resources to our community. HB 3181 was approved
for $1.125 million toward the construction of a new police station for the City of Opa-Locka.
Additionally, my bill HB 3173 will bring in $100,000 to provide additional security
measures, including fencing and security improvements for the City of Opa-Locka Parks
and Recreation Department. | appreciate the opportunity to officially present both of these
checks to the City of Opa-Locka during your Commission Meeting. Being able to address
the needs of the great city of Opa-Locka is what | strive to accomplish,” said
Representative Bush. “To God be the glory!”

Representative James Bush 111 will be available to speak and answer questions after
the presentation event.

WHO: Representative James Bush 111

WHAT: Check Presentation to the City of Opa-Locka Mayor, Commission Board and
Directors

WHEN: Wednesday, June 23rd at 7:00PM

WHERE: City Commission Chambers
215 N. Perviz Avenue
Opa-Locka, FL 33054


mailto:Jackson.Peel@myfloridahouse.gov
mailto:Press@myfloridahouse.gov
mailto:Larhonda.Wimberly@myfloridahouse.gov

HHH



